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Road Construction Causing Delays at Detroit 
Metropolitan Airport’s South Entrance 

 
DETROIT (April 29, 2014)—Major road construction is in progress on Eureka Road at 
I-275 expected to continue throughout the summer.  
 
Avoid delays by using the north entrance to Detroit Metro Airport (DTW) – I-94, exit 
198.  The construction is also causing delays exiting DTW on to westbound Eureka Road 
to I-275.  When exiting the airport, use the north exit on to I-94 to avoid construction 
delays.    
 

##### 
 
Detroit Metropolitan Wayne County Airport (DTW) welcomed more than 32 million passengers in 2013 
and is one of the world’s leading air transportation hubs. With service from 13 scheduled passenger 
airlines, Michigan’s largest airport offers more than 1,100 flights per day to and from nearly 150 non-stop 
destinations on four continents. In 2010, DTW ranked highest in overall customer satisfaction among large 
airports in the J.D. Power and Associates North America Airport Satisfaction Study. With two award-
winning passenger terminals, six jet runways, and an onsite AAA Four-Diamond Westin Hotel, DTW is 
among the world’s most efficient, customer friendly and operationally capable airports in North America. 
DTW is operated by Wayne County Airport Authority, which also operates nearby Willow Run Airport—
an important corporate, cargo and general aviation facility. The Airport Authority is entirely self-
sustaining and does not receive tax dollars to support airport operations. Visit www.metroairport.com for 
more information.  
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